
PRIVACY POLICY: OUR COMMITMENT TO OUR DONORS

The Island Institute relies upon the generosity of its supporters to advance its mission. In recognition 
of the trust placed in our organization by these supporters, the Island Institute is committed to 
protecting donor privacy and subscribes to the Donor Bill of Rights (as established by the Association 
of Fundraising Professionals).

The Island Institute will not sell, share or trade donors’ names or personal information with any 
other entity, nor send mailings to our donors on behalf of other organizations. This applies to all 
information received by the Island Institute, both online and offline, as well as any electronic, written, 
or oral communications.

To the extent any donations are processed through a third-party service provider, our donors’ 
information will only be used for purposes necessary to process the donation.
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